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Congratulations Vice Chairwoman Diane Viverito! 
 

The Board of Trustees was joined by representatives from the Illinois Community College 

Trustees Association in honor of Diane Viverito’s twenty-five years of service on the Triton 

College Board.  ICCTA Executive Director Jim Reed and ICCTA Board President Jon Looney 

presented Ms. Viverito with an award and thanked her for her dedication to Triton College and 

the Illinois community college system.   
 

 
Rich Regan, Tres Johnson, Chairman Mark Stephens, Luke Casson, Elizabeth Potter, Jim Reed, Diane Viverito, 

Jon Looney, President Mary-Rita Moore, Lisa Bickel, Steven Page 
 

 

 

 

Action Exhibits Approved   All of the exhibits presented to the Board were approved, including 

a tuition increase plan and curriculum changes.  See the Board of Trustees website for 

information on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in March. 

 

 

 

Return to Campus 

Citizen participation brought comments of COVID-19 vaccinations, the college reopening, safety 

of students and employees, and faculty contract negotiations.  AVP of Facilities John Lambrecht 

provided information on protocols being followed at the college, including special cleaning and 

sanitizing, upgraded ventilation filtration, increased outdoor air intake, and ppe provided to staff.  

President Moore noted that this information is on the college website, and thanked the union 

leaders for their assistance in reminding employees where to find the info.  She reiterated her 

commitment to the campus community to listen to concerns and discuss current practices, and 

clarified that there is no change to student or faculty schedules for the spring semester.   

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/

